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PEER SUPPORT IN YEAR 7

The Peer Support Program is a program that is led by selected Year 11 students to
assist Year 7 in their transition to High School. Over the last 3 terms, Year 7 students have
engaged in weekly PC time with the Year 11 students, building friendships and having support as
they navigate their way through their first year of high school. There was also a program that
provided opportunities to discuss challenges that they may face as they enter the high school
years such as friendships, safe social media presence and resilience. Each term the Peer Support
Leaders ran a PC Challenge that provided a great injection of leadership and fun for the cohort.

At the end of Term 3, the final PC Challenge was set by the Peer Support Leaders and the stakes
were high for which PC would be the winner. Congratulations to 7 Lewis 2 on the win!!

Mrs Catherine Sutcliffe
Coordinator of Student Growth & Welfare
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